
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re: Sandhurst Cricket Club Taster Sessions 
 
We have been contacted by Sandhurst Cricket Club who have offered to run two free taster sessions of indoor cricket for 
our Year 7 boys and girls.  The club hopes that if the students enjoy the sessions, they may wish to come and join the 
cricket club, training with the Sandhurst cricket team. 
 
The two taster sessions are taking place on Wednesday 10th and Wednesday 17th January 2024.  The sessions will take 
place in the Sandhurst School sports hall, starting at 3:10pm and finishing at 4:00pm.  Each session will include a number 
of skills and fun games for the students to develop their knowledge and ability in cricket batting, fielding and bowling. 
 
As there will be limited spaces available then it will be necessary to return a reply slip to Mr King in the PE office for students 
wishing to participate.  
 
Sandhurst Cricket Club is an excellent organisation with a fantastic coaching structure.  The club also provides a brilliant 
programme of fun cricket with low joining fees, no match fees and many other benefits.  
 
We hope that many of our Year 7 students will take up this free sports opportunity.  As we would like to maximise the 
opportunity and not turn other students away due to lack of spaces, please only fill in the reply slip for students that are 
serious about attending the taster sessions  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
T.King 
PE Subject Leader 
 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
PLEASE RETURN TO MR T KING – PE DEPARTMENT 
 
 
Student name: ________________________________________  Tutor Group: ____________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the Sandhurst Cricket Club taster sessions on Wednesday 10th and 
Wednesday 17th January 2024. 
 
 

 
Signed by parent: ________________________ 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 


